  Triax Board Meeting

Triax Offices

Iona Business Park, Southway

Friday, 6th April 2012
Attendance: Sean Barr (WELB), Tony Doherty (BBI), Sean McMonagle (CNP), John Ferguson (DEL), Eddie Doherty (NIHE) Charles Lamberton and Julie McGlinchey.
Apologies:
Jeanette Warke (Fountain), Joe Miller (DCC), Leanne Doherty (BiTC),  (DCC), Brian Dougherty (Fountain), Colin Kelly (DCC), Jim Clifford (DCC), Kathleen McCaul (NWIHFE), John Tierney (DCC)Nicola Browne (DSD), Teresa Bradley (DCC) and Gerry Quinn (CNP)
Tony Doherty Chaired the meeting in Gerry Quinn absents
AOB: None

Minutes: Minutes from Previous Meetings: Proposed by Tony Doherty and seconded by Sean Barr.
Financial Report: Financial information agreed unanimously

Staff Report
Charles gave a brief summary of the Staff report and gave the board a run down on the plans for Foyle Valley Gateway.
DSD – Charles officially informed the board that The Escape project had creased and the equipment from the project was on loan to other projects in the area.  Most other groups in the area have received an email preceding their letters of offers.
Triax have set up 3 Sub groups these are – Triax Health Sub group






         Triax Community Safety Sub group






         Triax Education /Workliness – this may need to be split.

Sean McMonagle – set up a community safety forum -  Triax need to engage with CNP – Sean follow up after Easter.

Foyle Valley Gateway:  Charles showed the board the draft master plan drawing and gave them a rundown on what the plans are should money ever become available.
Tourism – The Culture company are in talks with the estate agent regarding the Bogside Inn and the possibility of using it as a Culture Centre.  Also the Freederry Museum are viewing it with the Culture Company while their new build work is being 

completed.

St Peters – Charles has written to the Bishop Office regarding St Peter they wrote back to say they are in the middle of a consultation process and are not able to discuss the matter further.
Community Safety – The Neighbourhood Management Team are to do a presentation at the next Triax Board Meeting

Action Plan Following a discussion on the reporting of the Triax Action Plan it was decided to use the Traffic light system – Green and Amber – Smart Target and flag up Red as needing action.
Next Meeting was scheduled for May 25th 2012 
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 Tackling Inequalities Bridging the Gap
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